
                                                   Greenville Utilities Commission 

                                                        Greenville, North Carolina 

                                    One (1) 4-Wheel Drive Compact Loader and Backhoe. 

 

 

Pre-bid meeting:  June 27, 2013 

Attended: Cleve Boyd (Mitchell Tractor), Jason Wainwright (RHI), Bill Darty (GUC), Cleve 

Haddock (GUC), Allen Nethercutt (GUC) 

Minutes of Meeting: 

Discussions, questions and answers: 

 

#1 Which is more important, engine horse power or PTO horse power.? We replied that 

the engine horse power was the most critical and that both horse powers were 

minimums, and slightly higher is acceptable as long as we maintain the same class of 

tractor. No changes needed on specifications. 

#2 Are stabilizer cylinder guards required? We replied yes. No changes needed on 

specifications. 

#3 Clarification on 4 way loader valve on page 5 under “Three Point Hitch”. 4 way loader 

valve should be listed on page 5 under “Loader” on specifications. 

#4 Add to page 6 under “Required Options”, Working Lights- add two forward facing and 

two rear facing work lights. Headlights can substitute for forward facing lights. 

#5 Add to page 6 under “Required Options”, Canopy- add cannot be plastic or fiberglass, 

must be steel or diamond plate. 

 

 

 

 


